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Dear Parents/Carers of Reception children 
 
EXCITING NEWS!   As part of our ‘What stories do we know?’ Enquiry, Peta 
Maurice (actress, director, voice over artist, singer and all round brilliant 
performer) is coming into work with Reception children on Tuesday 28th 
November.  
 

Peta will perform the story of Julia Donaldson’s ‘Stick Man’ 
then she will run workshops with Opal and Pearl classes. The 
children will learn about using their bodies and their voice 
to be brilliant storytellers.  
 
We kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £2 per child to 
cover the cost of the visit and payment can be made on-line 
via the Arbor Parent Portal (Visits section) by Friday 24th 
November.  Whilst no child will be excluded, we do rely on 
voluntary contributions being made in order for the visit to 

take place.  We reserve the right to cancel the visit if insufficient voluntary contributions are received.   
 
We apologise for the short notice but we’re sure that you will agree that this will be a fantastic and 
educational experience for the children. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Kerrie Duce-Jones 
EYFS Lead 
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